
About RMA Events - Our Disclaimer 
Through our events the RMA brings you leading practitioners that contribute the 
professional development of our members. 

The RMA promotes diversity of opinion as it contributes to a better understanding of risk 
and risk management. 

The opinions and insights presented by our speakers are their individual opinions and 
may not reflect the opinion of our members nor of the Management Committee. The 
RMA therefore does not endorse or take any responsibility for the opinions and 
information presented by our speakers at our Member events. 
RMA Australia advises that upon request by an event speaker, it will provide a list of 
members attending the relevant event. 
 
NOTE - RMA events are open to current 2019/2020 members.  The membership year is 
from 1 April to 31 March.  To join, visit our Membership page and complete the online 
individual membership form or contact our Events & Membership team on 0403 170 79 
or via events@rmaaustralia.org. 
 
Your RMA Events Team 

 

	


